
Office Contact Information During Stay at Home Order 
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Effective March 24, 2020 the staff of the Office of Chapter 13 Trustee – Krispen S. 
Carroll will be working from home until at least May 15, 2020.  

If you need to contact the office, please see our Staff Directory Page and send 
your request via email. If you need to call our office the following phone numbers 
will put you in touch with someone that will forward your request to the correct 
employee.  

General questions – 313-319-2152 

ACH questions – 313-319-2402 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented 
circumstances. 


